
Dear Coyotes and Colleagues, 
 
As we head into the long Thanksgiving weekend, I would like to take a moment to express my 
gratitude to all of you and to our wonderful university. From our outstanding academic 
programs to our growing variety of extracurricular opportunities which all seek to educate our 
students, Cal State San Bernardino places student success at the heart of everything we do. 
 
I am grateful for our students and for your hard work and commitment to building a better 
Inland Empire and a better future. 
 
I am grateful for our outstanding staff, who keep our students at the heart of their work to 
support our physical campus and the operations which keep it running. 
 
I am grateful for our exemplary faculty, who are breaking new ground in their teaching and 
research and bringing our students along with them. 
 
As you gather with your family and friends this year, please consider making an extra place for 
someone who is without a table to join you. 
 
Let us make this American holiday a time for inclusive community, celebrating the hope for 
peace, social justice and a better future for all. 
 
With very best wishes from myself and my family for a warm, wonderful and enriching 
Thanksgiving celebration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tomás D. Morales 
President  


